
Mr. Mark B. Bowles
Curtiss-Wright Corporation
Research Division
Quehanna, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Bowles:

I em returning herewith for such handling an you deem appropriate
an unsigned letter to the Cosuzission dated February 3, 1959,
which was apparently sent to the Coamissoon prematurely through
error.

Sincerely yours,

Iyall Johnson, Chief
Licensing Branch
Division of Licensing and Regulation
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